
[Translation] 

 

Notice from the Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau of the Ministry of Commerce of the 

People’s Republic of China on initiation of expiry review of the countervailing measures against 

potato starch 

EU Delegation to China, 

The Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau of the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s Republic 

of China would like to avail itself of the opportunity to express its highest regards to the EU 

Delegation to China. 

As a response to the application from China’s potato starch industry, in accordance with the Anti-

Dumping Regulation of the People’s Republic of China, on 15 September 2022, the Ministry of 

Commerce issued the Announcement No. 23, deciding to initiate an expiry review on the 

countervailing measures against the import of potato starch originating from the EU as of 16 

September 2022.  

Initiation announcement, the reference form for registration and participation in the investigation, 

and the application text for the public can be read or downloaded from the website of the Ministry 

of Commerce.  

 

Contact: Import Investigation Division IV, Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau, Ministry of 

Commerce 

Tel: 010-65198474, 65198194 

Ministry of Commerce  

Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau 

15 September 2022 


